
 
 
To                    Tenure-Track and Research Faculty 
From               Dr. Melissa Hodge-Penn, Interim Vice Chancellor of Research 
Date                February 10, 2025 
Re                    New Web Page for Federal Communications 
 
As a follow-up to the memorandum I shared on Jan. 28 regarding executive orders and memoranda from 
federal offices, I am writing to share a new web page where we are now posting those federal 
communications as they come in: 
 
https://www.ncat.edu/research/research-communications.php 
 
Use the page’s accordion menu to view court rulings and memoranda from the Office of Management and 
Budget, the Department of Justice and other federal departments, institutes and agencies that support 
research and sponsored programs at North Carolina A&T. There is also a tab for our own messaging 
labeled Internal Communications. 
 
Memoranda, rulings and other messages are posted in reverse chronological order so that the most recent 
message under each tab is listed first. 
 
I hope this resource is helpful in keeping up with important federal guidance and direction in a very 
dynamic environment. As always, please reach out to the Division of Research if you have questions. 
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